
DAY 1 DAY 2
Pick up from Puerto Maldonado airport "Padre 
Aldamiz", transfer by car for 45 min. approx. to 
Laberinto port.

Then we will take 2 hour and 30 min. approx. 
journey through Madre de Dios River until 
reaching the access point to the Lodge. 

During this tour a brunch will be delivered to 
each tourist.

Already at the access point, a 15-minute trekking 
will be carried out until reaching Huitoto lake.

There will be waiting for us a catamaran for a 
last 15 min journey approx. to reach the dock 
and reception.

A welcome cocktail will be delivered while we 
do the check-in.

After accommodation, tourists will be taken to 
the dining room for the welcome lunch.

The adventure will begin with night time sailing 
around the lake for alligator sighting.

The journey will begin after breakfast, with a 
tour on the lake to observe the great 
biodiversity of species in the area.

 
Then you will get off on the Enchanted Island 
located in middle of the lake.

On the Enchanted Island we will see giant trees, 
insects, birds and monkeys.

Finishing the tour we will return to the lodge for 
lunch and take a break.

After break we will return to the lake to fish 
piranhas and other fish species.

Before returning to the lodge, we will receive 
the sunset from the lake with a spectacular 
view.

Finally we will go to the dining room for dinner.

Early breakfast, then you will go on board 
already with the baggage on the way to Puerto 
Maldonado.

On the boat we will enjoy the collpa of green 
parrots on the river banks. 

We will return to Laberinto in 2h 30 min approx. 
On the way you will get lunch.

In Laberinto a van will be waiting for us for the 
transfer to the airport.

  

Strategic allies



DAY 3 DAY 4

DAY 5

Departure to Huitoto lake at 5:30 am to enjoy 
the impressive amount of species and 
vegetation.

We will return to the lodge for breakfast. 
Expedition will continue with the Aguajal 
trekking.

In Aguajal trekking we will see medicinal plants, 
giant wood trees, palm trees, variety of birds, 
monkeys and other species.

Then we will return to the lodge for lunch and 
take a break.

A night trekking through the jungle to see 
fascinating life of the nightly creatures will be 
waiting for us.

Finally we will go to the dining room for dinner.

The journey will begin after breakfast, getting 
ready to do the Lupuna trekking.

In the Lupuna trekking we will see the 
exuberant and beautiful wildlife,  primary flora, 
medicinal plants and mammals collpa. 

Then we will return to the lodge to get lunch 
and get ready for a sunset sailing on the lake.

Finally we will go to the dining room for dinner.

DaYS aND 
  4 nights

5

NatureNature

Early breakfast, then you will go on board 
already with the baggage on the way to Puerto 
Maldonado.

On the boat we will enjoy the collpa of green 
parrots on the river banks. 

We will return to Laberinto in 2h 30 min approx. 
On the way you will get lunch.

In Laberinto a van will be waiting for us for the 
transfer to the airport.
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